
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

16th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of a very hot week!  

 

Term 6 Diary Dates 

Saturday 10th June: Denton Community Challenge (1.00-5.00pm) 

Monday 12th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check week 

Tuesday 13th June: INSET (school closed to all pupils) 

Thursday 15th June: Year 6 trip to Sky Studios 
 

Tuesday 20th June: Year 3&4 Sports Day (9.30-11.00am); Year 5&6 Sports Day (1.30-

3.00pm); Year 2 library visit (10.00-11.00am) 

Wednesday 21st June: EYFS Sports Day (9.30-11.00am); Year 1&2 Sports Day (1.30-

3.00pm) 

Thursday 22nd June: Y1 Paradise Park trip 
 

Tuesday 27th June: Year 1 library visit (1.00-2.00pm) 

Wednesday 28th June: Key Stage 2 Performance (6.00pm) 

Thursday 29th June: Year 2 Wadhurst Park trip; Key Stage 2 Performance (6.00pm) 

Friday 30th June: Year 5 library visit (1-2pm); Class organisation out to parents 

Monday 3rd July: Year 6 Transition Week 

Tuesday 4th July: Transition morning (children visit new classes); Reception welcome 

afternoon (for children & parents starting Reception in September 2023) 

Friday 7th July: Reports out to parents 

Tuesday 11th July: Reserve Sports Day (Key Stage 2) 

Wednesday 12th July: Reserve Sports Day (EYFS and Key Stage 1) 

Monday 17th July: Year 6 BBQ (3.00-4.30pm)  

Tuesday 18th July: EYFS Teddy Bears Picnic  

Thursday 20th July: Cup Assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 21st July: Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly (9.00am); Last day of Term 6 

 

Key Stage 2 Performance: Lion King 

Key Stage 2 will be performing on Wednesday 28th June and Thursday 29th June. We 

still have tickets left, which are available from the school office. The whole of Key 

Stage 2 will be performing, and so tickets are available for Years 3,4,5&6. The children 

have been practising really hard and we would love to see as many of you there as 

possible.  
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Dodgeball Team 

Good luck to the Dodgeball Team who are competing in the National Finals on 

Tuesday! Go Denton!!! 

 

Sun Safety 

Please make sure your child comes to school with sun-cream already applied, and has 

a sun hat and water bottle in school every day. Many thanks.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


